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Mr. Rick Turner
Superintendent
Vantage Career Center
818 N. Franklin Street
Van Wert, Ohio 45891

Mr. Turner,

I am writing to send my thanks for the hospitality that was extended to me as I visited your facility yesterday for
our CTPD Superintendents meeting. From the minute I entered the door I received a very warm welcome and
superior treatment. Your assistant Mrs. Baker greeted me and was quick to show me to the meeting room and
provide me with any essential items I needed. Once I was settled she then introduced me to our Wayne Trace
students who provided me an excellent tour of the facility. As we toured your staff members were welcoming
and very eager to report on what their students were working on in the various labs and classrooms. It is clear
to see that your staff members are passionate about their duties to instruct students.

I also thank you for the update on the various topics we discussed during our meeting. 1 always enjoy being
able to learn about the new and upcoming items that will assist our students who attend Vantage Career Center.
I also enjoyed hearing about the work you and your staff members are doing to continue to increase the career
opportunities to students through tweaking programs and offering certifications which are sought after by
employers.

Finally, I would be remiss if I did not also thank Mrs. Burns and the Culinary Arts students for the delicious
lunch. The meal was great as always and the service provided by the students was again second to none. Please
pass along my thanks to Mrs. Burns and her students.

I look forward to my next visit to your facility and thank you for your continued hospitality each time I visit.
Thank you,
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Benjamin A. Winans

Building a Strong Future on the Foundation of a Solid Past

ONE DISTRICT — ONE MISSION — ONE VISION



